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Memo No. Adm/ 680 

PATNA UNIVERSITY 

Notice 

It is notified that the induction meet for postgraduate self-financing programmes, 
2024-25, will be held on 14" September, 2024 at 10.00 a.m. in the 

department/college/institute concerned. Regular classes will be held from 18 

September, 2024. It must be informed to all the newly admitted students of year 

2024-25. 

By order of the Vice Chancellor 

Registrar 
Patna University, Patna. 
date:09.09.2024 

Copy forwarded to -1.Deans of the Faculty, Patna University, 2.Heads of the P.G. 

department, P.U.3.Principals of the college, P.U.4. Directors of the Institute, P.U., 

5. Prof.in-charge, IT Cell, P.U.(for uploading it on website of the university), 6. 

All Officers of the Patna University, 7. All Section Officers, P.U., 8. Secretary to 

the Vice Chancellor, P.U.,9. Secretary to the Vice Chancellor, P.U., and 11. P.A. 

to the Registrar, P.U. for information and necessary action. 

hali 
O99-2ol4 
Registrar 

Patna University, Patna. 
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